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Site Inspection Report of Chief Conservator Of Forests

The proposed site for laying the underground pipeline for augmentation of water
supply to Angamaly Constituency was inspected on 31/12/2021 along with Divisional Forest
Officer Malayattoor. It has been observed that the pipe line is proposed to be laid along an
existing black top road, which is being used by public. Considering the importance of providing
water for the public, the proposed diversion of 0.54208 Ha is essential and undersigned

hereby recommends the proposed diversion of forest land.

Chief Conservhtor of Forests
Central Circle, Thrissur .
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